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Dear Heather Clements,
Statutory proposals published by St John's Church of England School Stanmore

| write formally on behalf of the Governing Body of St John's Church of England School Stanmore to
confirm that we wish to proceed to lower the upper age limit of the school from September 2010 as
published in our statutory proposals.

Three observations were received, one commented that “the children were still too young at Yr 7 to
move to High School”, the other two were in support of the proposals with one saying “about time
too!”

We consider the silent assent of the majority reflects agreement within the school community with the
proposals. We back this up by the evidence that out of a possible 60 Yr 6 children staying on for Yr 7

the normal pattern is that less than 20 of the original cohort do.

With every good wish,

Yours sincerely,

-
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